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We recommend adding wayfinding sighage for the bicycle and transit facilities in the project
area. Wayfinding sighage will connect aind direct people and future passengers to the
appropriate transit and bicycle facilities.

b

Encroachment Permit

Flease be advised that any project work proposed in the vicinity of the State Highway System
(8HS) will require an Encroachment Permit and all environmental concerns must be adequately
addressed. If the environmental documentation for the project does not meet Caltrans’
requirements, additional documentatior: wouid be required before the approval of the
Encroachment Permit. For specific details for Encroachment Permits procedure, piease refer to
the Calfrans’ Encroachment Permits Manual. The latest edition of the Manual is available on the
web site: http://mwww.dot.ca.gov/hgitraffops/developservipermits/

Please continue to keep us informed of this project and any future developments which could
potentially impact the SHS. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Joseph
Jamoralin, at (657) 328-6276 or Jogeph.Jamoralin@dot.ca.gov. '

Sincerel

Scott Shiglley ‘
Branch Chief, Regional-IGR-Transit Planning
District 12

‘Provide & safe, sustainable, integrated and efficient transportation system '
fo enhance Califomia’s economy and livability”



